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MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and the 
    National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) Servicing Agent 
 
 
FROM:   Dennis Kuhns 
    Director, Risk Insurance Division 
    Federal Insurance and Mitigation Administration 
 
SUBJECT:   NFIP Reauthorization Status 
 
This is to provide an update on Congressional activity to reauthorize the NFIP, based on reports 
gathered from various sources.   
 
As of Thursday, June 10, 2010 Congress is on a four-day break. They will not resume consideration 
of a bill to extend the NFIP authority until Monday, June 14, and votes will not occur until Tuesday, 
June 15 at the earliest.  The Senate plans to consider H.R. 4213, which contains an NFIP 
authorization through December 31, 2010. 
 
You are to be guided by the memorandum of May 28, 2010, Bulletin W10063. 
 
We will continue to keep you informed of changes to the reauthorization status. 
 
 
cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 
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